
Woodland Grange Primary School 

Beaufort Way 

Oadby 

Leicester 

LE2 4TY 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                  10th February 2023 

                                We are very much looking forward to 
watching a performance, on Friday 17th February in school, as part 
of The Spark Festival programme. This year we are going to see a 
show called Look Mum: No Hands! It is a show based on the themes 
of friendship, growing up and taking risks with able bodied and 
wheelchair using performers. We are only able to offer this to 
Year 1 and Year 2 children this year, so really hope the children 
who do get this opportunity come home and tell you all about it.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.25 (it is free for 
pupil premium children) from parents for this educational activity. 
Your child will not be excluded due to an inability to pay. In the 
event of this activity not being viable, due to insufficient funds, the 
activity may have to be cancelled.  

Please use the School Gateway to make your payments.  

If you are interested in seeing other performances in the festival, 
please follow the link below. 

The Spark Arts for Children - The Spark Festival 

Many thanks for your support and we hope the children enjoy the 
show.  

Mrs Chadwick 

https://thesparkarts.co.uk/festival/

